
EYE DONATIONAWARENESS IN COLLABORATION WITH DRUSHTI DAAN, 

BHUBANESWAR 

DATE: 04.09.2021 

Shailabala Women's (A) College, Cuttack in collaboration with Drusti Daan, Bhubaneswar 
organized a National Level Seminar on "Awareness on eye donation" on DL.04/09/2021. The 
program was chaired by Hon'ble Principal Madam, Dr. Surekha Sundari Swain. Madam gave 
welcome address. The Sri Rupesh Doshi, Vice-President of Drusti Daan and Smt. Sandhya Agrawal, 
Joint Secretary, Drusti Daan attended the meeting and spoke on the process involved in eye donation, 
its mechanism, importance and how can a person be an immense help for the socicty by influencing people for corneal donation which is a posthumous act. Program Officer Dr. Yogamaya Panda and Sushree Shibanee Dash co-ordinated in this event. The teachers and non-teaching staff, 100 NSS volunteers and students of the college participated in this program and got detailed knowledge regarding eye donation. The program ended with a vote of thanks. 

Outcome: The volunteers got sensitized regarding necessity and importance of eye donation and how can it replace darkness with light to see the beautiful world. 
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